

City of Winnfield Issues Apology for May Utility Bills Delivery Delay
Winnfield, LA — The City of Winnfield is extending a sincere apology to all residents for the delay in receiving May utility bills. The delay occurred due to unforeseen circumstances involving the third-party mailing service contracted to distribute the bills.
According to city staff, the contracted mailing company unexpectedly went out of business after confirming both the mail out of May utility bills and the late mail out of April bills. Unfortunately, the city was only notified of the situation a week after residents should have received their bills, causing significant inconvenience to customers.
"We deeply regret any confusion or inconvenience caused by this situation," stated a representative from the City of Winnfield. "We are actively working to resolve the issue and ensure that all affected residents receive their bills as soon as possible."
City staff are urging residents who have not yet received their May utility bills to contact the Utility Billing Office at 318-628-4452 for further assistance or pay online using the following link https://olbp.logicshosted.com/cityofwinnfieldla/login.aspx. The City of Winnfield appreciates the patience and understanding of its residents during this time and is committed to preventing such occurrences in the future.

